
POORT opposes HB 4016.   This bill will allow the revival of unused 
determined water right claims within the Klamath Project, which will 
increase water demand in an already over-subscribed basin.  The Klamath’s water imbalance has already 
been devastating to Oregon’s small boat fishing fleet.   Please do not put our fishing heritage at further 
risk.  

Sincerely, 
Aaron Longton 
F/V Golden Eye 
President, Port Orford Ocean Resource Team 


